
Innovative digital awareness resources
for parents on Social Media Literacy and
Internet Safety

Comprehensive online
education for adults
on social media
literacy and Internet
safety

We aim to provide adult
educators with a set of
innovative digital
resources to upskill adult
parents on both social
media literacy and
Internet safety, to boost
reflective handling,
participation in society
and empowerment, and
understand the
benefits, but also the
risks and dangers, for
them, their children and
the younger generations
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About IPAD
IPAD is an Erasmus+
project with the goal to
address social media
literacy and Internet
safety awareness and
empowerment among
adult parents

ACTIVITIES

Co-creation of a collection
of competences
(theoretical framework)
based on EU norms and
procedures in social media
literacy and Internet safety

TARGET GROUPS

Adult educators 
Adult parents and their
children/young people
Other stakeholders
working in the field of
social media literacy and
Internet safety

The partners
IPAD joins together
partners from Spain,
Portugal, Austria, Turkey
and Ireland

Follow us on social media

Development of an ICT-
based educational tool to
improve adult educators
knowledge of social media
literacy and Internet safety

www.facebook.com/IPADerasmusproject

www.instagram.com/ipadproject 

Drafting of a set of
guidelines and suggestions
to help organisations
working in the field of
social media literacy and
Internet safety to transfer
and replicate the results

https://www.facebook.com/IPADerasmusproject/
https://www.instagram.com/ipadproject/
https://www.instagram.com/ipadproject/

